
CTC Committee Meeting 
Mon, 4 Oct 2021 at 6.30pm via Zoom 

  

Present:  Linda B, Ian, George B, Kaye, Kate and Janet 

 

Sub Committee: 

• Janet gave an update on the sub committee meeting which resulted in Charlie and Lorraine 
leaving the sub committee 

• Janet is going to send an email requesting a further meeting with the sub committee and 
suggesting that Douglas lead these meetings 

• One of the events discussed and proposed was an evening meal with a guest speaker 
• The other proposal was a Founders Ride, preferably on the date of the Club inauguration 

riding past Burntisland where the Founder lived 
• Janet also mentioned that it had been suggested that we get mugs or buffs and her 

preference was buffs, as mugs gather dust in the back of cupboards 
• She looked into the possible cost of buffs and a google search suggested a possible cost of 

£4.50 each for a purchase of 50plus 
• Ian mentioned that Endura would already have our design and could therefore print more, 

however if we wanted the word Centenary added to it, then we would more than likely have 
to pay an additional fee 

Other Proposals: 

• The meeting then discussed other possible proposals 
• 100 mile ride possibly in 25 mile sections and possibly even sponsored by bike shop.  Mighty 

Bikes in Leslie has been used by Janet.  Any attendees could be given a goody bag which may 
contain a Club Buff.  This ride could also be a Charity Ride 

• We discussed the costing of a Speaker, but as we had no idea about this, it was difficult to 
discuss. Janet mentioned that she’d thought of Jenny Graham however, she is no longer 

doing speaker tours as she is particularly busy at the moment.  Other speakers eg Lee 
Craigie(Scot Gov. commissioner for cycling?) and Alice Kent –possible talk about their 
recent cargo bike cycle to Copenhagen. Also perhaps Suzanne Forum or another 
from Cycling uk were discussed and I think [!!] that Janet was going to see if anyone else 
was available.  We discussed that we’d prefer someone who can give us stories. 

• Janet also suggested that we should have a Poll on Facebook as to what our members 
wanted.  Ian suggested that would be a good idea after we had an idea of what we actually 
want to do. 

• Kaye mentioned that Lorraine had once told her that she had arranged a permanent Audax 
route.  Linda agreed that she would check with Lorraine if this is the case and perhaps her 
and Charlie would still be interested in arranging an audax 

Compliance: 

• Janet mentioned Led rides and the fact that Ride Leaders didn’t have to do the course, but 
there was a question about insurance.  George has said that he will contact Cycling UK [Tom 



Page] to see what is required regarding ride leaders and whether there is a time limit and 
what insurance is covered. 

• Linda mentioned that Sustrans have been using Event Bright for rides and they have been 
getting an extra 10-20 people on each ride.  This should be looked into to decide whether or 
not we should consider using it. 

Annual Lunch: 

• We then discussed the annual luncheon which is normally held in January in Upper Largo. 
Kaye said that it would be good to try to organise it for this year and Linda said that she’d 
approach Nan and George to see if they were up for organising it even although they were 
no longer on the committee.  Janet offered to help if George and Nan couldn’t 

Way Forward: 

• It was agreed that Linda would re-send the email with the original nine proposals for 
committee members to consider and that we would discuss it at the next Zoom meeting in 
November. 

• Linda to contact Charlie and Lorraine and thank them for their input 
• Linda to check on what requirements are necessary for led rides 

Meeting ended at approximately 7.30pm 

  

  
  
 


